**STUDENT ATHLETES** HERE’S A LETTER YOU CAN USE IF YOUR CLUB/TEAM IS TRAVELING AND YOU WANT TO REQUEST A COLLEGE TOUR WITH THE COACH. FILL IN YOUR OWN TEAM INFORMATION IN THE YELLOW HIGHLIGHTED AREAS. DELETE ALL THE YELLOW HIGHLIGHTS BEFORE YOU SEND THIS TO THE COLLEGE COACH. SEE MRS. ARCAS IF YOU NEED HELP WITH EDITING THIS LETTER FOR YOUR NEEDS.


Aloha Coach ______________________________,



In July, the Maui Strikers Soccer Club will be traveling to Oregon to compete in tournaments, visit college campuses, and would like to meet with college coaches. The club will be traveling with 16 high school boys and 14 high school girls who will be competing in the Adidas Beaverton Cup and in the Nike Oswego Cup. Our players come from various high schools on Maui and will compete together to represent the island. Our players are currently enrolled in Baldwin High School, Kamehameha Schools Maui, King Kekaulike High School, Maui High School, and Seabury Hall.

Do you have any soccer coaches, athletic program employees, or admissions officers who would be available to give our players a campus tour at (University or College Name Here)?

We will be in Portland, Oregon from July 18 - 30. We have available dates to tour college campuses on July 19, 23, 24, 25, and 26. You are also invited to watch any of our games while we compete in the Adidas Beaverton Cup and the Nike Oswego Cup. We can send you our game schedule, if desired.

Our players have varying athletic and academic abilities and our student athletes will be entering their sophomore, junior, or senior year of high school.

We hope it is possible for you to provide us with an opportunity to learn more about (University or College Name Here) and your soccer program. Feel free to contact me with any questions or available dates.

Mahalo,



Coach Ignacio Arcas
Maui Strikers Soccer Club - Assistant Coach
King Kekaulike High School - Spanish Teacher
myemail@gmail.com
(808) 123-4567
